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Via Email 

June 26, 2024 

Ms. Monica Barrios-Sanchez 
Commission Secretary  
Idaho Public Utilities Commission  
11331 W. Chinden Blvd.  
Building 8, Suite 201-A  
Boise, ID 83714  
secretary@puc.idaho.gov  
 
Re:  Annual ETC Report for New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T Mobility)  

Case No. GNR-T-24-01  
 
Dear Ms. Barrios-Sanchez:  
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s filing instructions, New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 
(“AT&T Mobility”) is informing the Idaho Commission that its FCC Form 481 was filed 
on June 6, 2024.  

Further, to complete AT&T Mobility’s Annual Eligible Telecommunications Carrier 
Recertification Report (“Annual ETC Report”), enclosed is copy of AT&T Mobility’s 
Corporate Officer Affidavit signed by David S. Wottle, Vice President – General 
Manager, Rocky Mountain Region. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 469-657-6722.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Lead Regulatory Relations 
 
cc:   Johan E. Kalala-Kasanda, Idaho PUC Utility Analyst  

(Johan.kalala-kasanda@puc.idaho.gov) 
Trey Lamair, AVP- Senior Legal Counsel (el1436@att.com) 
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